EMPLOYEE RIGHTS

PAID SICK LEAVE AND EXPANDED FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE
UNDER THE FAMILIES FIRST CORONAVIRUS RESPONW

On March 25, 2020, the Department of Labor published a required notice to be
posted/given to all employees explaining their rights under the Families First Coronavirus
Response Act (FFCRA). We have included a copy of this notice as an attachment to this
email. You can also obtain the latest version of this and other information by

visiting https://www.dol.gov/agencies/whd/pandemic.

According to the Frequently Asked Questions pertaining to the FFCRA Poster, employers
are required to post this notice in a conspicuous place on its premises. However, due to so
employees who may be teleworking, an employer may satisfy this requirement by either
direct mail, email or posting on an employer’s internal or external website.



